

COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA

Dianne L. Reynolds-Cane, M.D. Director

Department of Health Professions
Perimeter Center
9960 Mayland Drive, Suite 300
Henrico, Virginia 23233-1463

www.dhp.virginia.gov TEL (804) 367- 4400 FAX (804) 527- 4475

September 20, 2013

Veronica McGeorge, LPN 2106 Staunton Avenue Roanoke, Virginia 24017

Dear Ms. McGeorge:

It is a pleasure to inform you that you have successfully complied with the terms and conditions placed upon your license pursuant to the Consent Order entered August 22, 2013.

The Board recommends that you maintain a copy of this letter for your records, and for future employers.

We wish you well in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Gloria D. Mitchell, RN, MSN, MBA

Deputy Executive Director Virginia Board of Nursing

GDM/tdi

cc: Susan Brooks, HIPDB Administrator